
    

   

 

 

 

The school year of 2017-2018 has brought many accomplishments for 

our students. In all of the events this year, our school community has 

demonstrated the pride and sense of community that has been a tradi-

tion in our school. I am constantly in awe of the many ways that Earl 

Marriott students demonstrate their personal learning and achievement 

on a daily basis. We will be celebrating excellence at our Student 

Recognition Evening on Wednesday June 27th, 7:00 pm. Already, 

students and staff are planning for next year to continue our commit-

ment to excellence in all we do. The school calendar for the new year 

is filling with events, tournaments, productions...all of the wonderful 

things that make a school year at EMS so memorable.  As we wind 

down the year with exams and celebrations, I look forward to a new 

year full of learning, growth and celebration. 

Our biggest celebration of last month was the Commencement Cere-

mony on May 23rd.  I want to say how proud I am of the graduates of 

Earl Marriott Secondary.  The Grade 12 students of 2018 have stood 

out for their commitment to the school, and their service to the teams, 

clubs and programs that make up our community.  I would like to 

thank the Commencement Committee for all of the work that went 

into supporting the preparations for our Commencement Ceremony, 

and, in particular, to Ms. Bakgaard for overseeing the committee and 

the event. Thank you to Ms. Canino and her Grad Committee for the 

support of the Grad Council events and to Mr. Ratzlaff for his work all year to plan for the Family Celebration and Graduation 

Dinner/ Dance on June 23rd.  These two fabulous evenings were wonderful celebrations for our graduates and their parents. In all 

things Graduation, Ms. Beveridge has worked to ensure that the students are kept up to date, have completed all of the necessary 

forms and have organized themselves into rows and tables.  Her work goes as far as making sure students complete all their course 

work to graduate.  We cannot thank her enough for her support of the Grade 12’s.  

 

 

 

Upcoming in  
 

 

 4  School Opens 

 Grade 8 BBQ 

 5 Grade 9—12 Homeroom 

 12 Photo Day 

 10 First Nations Parent Reception 

 20 Gr.12 Parent Information Evening 

 24 Non Instructional Day 

 26 French Immersion Parent Evening 

 27 Terry Fox Run 

 Dry Grad Parent Meeting 

 28 Grad Event: Seattle Mariners Game 

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surreyschools.ca%2Fschools%2Fearlmarriott%2FStyle%2520Library%2FImages%2F105.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surreyschools.ca%2Fschools%2Fearlmarriott%2FAbout%2FContactInfo%2FPages%2Fdefault.aspx&doci


Our Annual Athletic BBQ was held on June 13th.  Congratulations to our student athletes and award winners. It was a time to cele-

brate our coaches for all of the commitment that they show each year to the students. It was literally a banner year for the Mari-

ners, as we brought home several Provincial, Fraser Valley and Surrey Championships. We want to thank our teacher coaches and 

community coaches for all of their hard work this year supporting and teaching our students, and ensuring that Marriott Mariners 

demonstrate sportsmanship and determination at all levels of play.  Thank you to Ms. Wilkie, Mr. Clift and the team of teacher 

coaches for putting on this event. 

Together with the PAC Executive, the parents have supported many initiatives in the school this year and have brought the parents 

together for information evenings and community celebrations. I would like to thank all of the parents for volunteering their time 

to our school. I encourage everyone to come out to the first September PAC meeting on Sept. 24th and be part of the discussion 

and decision-making process in the 2018/19 school year. 

I am sad to announce that Mr. Strauss will be leaving the school this year and beginning a new chapter at Semiahmoo Secondary 

in September. I would like to thank him for his years of service and dedication to Earl Marriott Secondary, and for everything he 

has given to the students and the school with service, leadership and hard work. His kind and thoughtful manner will be missed by 

all. Best wishes to Mr. Strauss.  May you have wonderful new adventures starting in September. 

We welcome Ms. Occleshaw to our Administration team as our newest Vice Principal.  Ms. Occleshaw comes to us from North 

Surrey Secondary, and she is excited and pleased to be joining the Mariners in September. 

We also say good-bye to the teachers who were with us for this school year and are moving on to new positions in the District: 

Ms. Ardagh, Mr. Bansal, Ms. Bonamis, Ms. Forero, Ms. Dodge, Ms. Gill, Mr. Hainsworth, Ms. Hassell, Ms. Hemming, Ms. 

Jassman, Ms. Kaniah, Ms. Konkin, Mr. Lecsicin, Mr. Ott, Ms. R. Rogers, Mr. Shaw, Ms. Sidhu, and Ms. Sra. We are grateful for 

the contributions that you have all made to our school and we hope to see many of you again in the near future. 

We would like to thank our Educational Assistant Ms. Lena Hunter for all of her years of service to students and wish her the very 

best in retirement. In addition, a number of our EA and ABA support staff will be moving on to new positions in 2018/2019. We 

thank for their excellent work in supporting our diverse learners at EMS.  

In this newsletter, you will find important information on final exams, summer office hours, the upcoming school year calendar, 

fee schedules and more. Students will be receiving their new timetables in the last week of summer and our August School News-

letter will be posted online during the week of August 20th. Please make sure that we have a cur rent home address for  

your family and check online for any recent news. 

I wish all of you and your families and wonderful summer holiday. I am looking forward to working with all of you in the new 

school year. 

Sincerely, 

Claudine Davies 

Proud Principal of Earl Marriott Secondary 

 

MariTime @EarlMarriottsec 





School Fees and Optional Enhancements to Programs* 

Earl Marriott Secondary, 2018-19 
 
Student Activity Fee      $20 
(Lock - $5, Student Council Events/Presenters - $4, Athletics - $6, 
Student Support - $2, Student Activities/School-Wide Initiatives - $3) 
 
Optional enhancements and extracurricular activities: 
Student Agenda (optional)     $5 
 
     
Graduation Ceremony      $50 
 
Yearbook (optional)      $50 
 
Workbooks (optional)   French 9, 10  $10 

French 11, 12  $15 
(Please refer to teacher before purchasing workbooks) 
 
Physics 11  $23 
Chemistry 11  $22 
Visual Arts  $8 
Art Sketchbook  $10 
Photography  $5 

 
               Foodsafe (optional certification)    $20 
 Baking & Pastry optional enhancement to program  $40 

     Foods 9-12 optional enhancement to program    $40 
Culinary Arts 11/12 optional enhancement to program  $50 
 
Deposit for texts or calculators  Graphing calculator $125 
(fully refundable upon return) 
 
First Aid (optional certification)     $15 
 
Advanced Placement Exam (optional)    $125 
 
Specialty Academies       
Hockey Skills Course      $725 
High Performance Hockey Academy    $2000 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Athletic Fees 
 
Fall Season 
Volleyball 

Grade 8         $60 
Junior         $80 
Senior         $80 

Boys Soccer        $65 (includes socks) 
Swimming        $40  
X Country        $40 
         
Winter Season             
Curling         $40 
Wrestling        $40 
Basketball         

Grade 8        $60 
Junior         $80 
Senior        $80 
        

Spring Season          
Girls Soccer        $65 (includes socks)   
Golf 

Junior          $40 
Senior         $60    

Water Polo        $40     
Ultimate Frisbee       $40     
Track and Field 

Grade 8        $40 
Junior        $60 
Senior         $60 

Rugby 
Grade 8 Boys         $80 
Junior        $80 
Senior        $100 
Girls        $100 
 

Ice Hockey        $80 
 

Families who are unable to pay fees should contact their Vice- Principal.  
All requests to waive fees will be kept confidential. 
 



 
 Accessing Your MyEd Report 

Card  
 

 
 
 

Step 1: Login to the Student System: 
http://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen 
Step 2: Click on the Pages (a) top tab, find the report under “Published 
Reports” (b). 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(b) 
 

(a) 

Forgot Your Password? 

Click “Forgot Password” 
for recovery options 

 

Report cards will be 
published on MyEd BC 
on Thursday, June 28th 
at 3:00pm 



Are you moving over the summer? Are you 

planning on attending a different school next 

year? Please notify the main office as soon as 

possible so that we can update our records and 

ensure that your student records are forwarded 

to your new school. 

July 2 - Canada Day—Office is Closed 

July 3—August 17 - 9:00a.m—1:00pm 

August 20 - September 4 - 8:00am-4:00pm 



 
 

On Wednesday, June 6th, Earl Marriott  started a new tradition by hosting a Scholarship Tea. This was an elegant event to cele-
brate the Scholarship donors and their recipients. The students made us very proud with their gratitude and maturity.  



 

 

Volleyball 

Boys Soccer 

Swimming  

Cross Country 

Curling  

Wrestling 

Basketball  

  

 
 

Fall and Winter Sports 

Senior Girls Volleyball Tryouts 

The Senior girls volleyball team begin tryouts on the following days; 1) Wed. Aug. 29 from 1:30 to 3:30, 2) Tues. 

Sept. 4 from 3:00 to 4:30, 3) Wed. Sept. 5 from 3:00 to 4:30, 4) Thurs. Sept. 6 from 3:00 to 4:30.  These tryouts 

are for those players interested in playing on the team for the high school season. 
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